
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Summer Holidays! 

Happy Holidays 

Today is the end of this academic year, and so we 

hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday, filled 

with lots of fun and family time. Our new term starts for 

Years 1-6 on Monday 5th September. Reception and 

Nursery pupils have different start of term arrangements.  

Support During the Summer 

If you or anyone you know needs some 

support with food, or advice, during the 

summer, please go to SHINE at St Stephen’s 

Church, from 9:30-3 Mon-Thur and 9:30-12:30 Fridays, where someone will be able 

to help out. Phone: 01274 738490 

Sports Day Success 

All pupils had a fantastic Sports Day on Wednesday 

and Thursday, with fun sports, competitive sports, 

and races. Staff got stuck in too! Thank you to all 

parents who came to support your children. It 

means a lot to them. Another massive thank you 

goes to Mr Kerr who organised it all. 

Good Bye Year 6 

We are very sad to have to say ‘Good-bye’ to Year 6 today. 

We will never forget you, and wish you all the best in your 

secondary schools. Please come back and tell us how you 

are getting on! 

Wondering what to do in the summer? 

Visit https://schoolsout.bradford.gov.uk/ for ideas of things to 

do this summer.  

Stay safe online this summer 

Please share with your child the attached NOS guide to 

staying safe online this summer 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head) 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 22nd July 
2022 

https://schoolsout.bradford.gov.uk/


Last week’s attendance and punctuality 

Nursery 

Morning: 76% & 2 Lates Afternoon: 71% & 3 Lates 

Reception 

Spinners: 79% & 6 Lates Twisters: 75% & 7 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 85% & 5 Lates Hockney: 86% & 5 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 85% & 6 Lates Lister: 80% & 4 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  91% & 4 Lates Haworth: 87% & 5 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan:  80% & 7 Lates Priestley:  88% & 5 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt:  91% & 4 Lates Jowett:  90% & 7 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton: 75% & 10 Lates Cartwright: 78% & 10 Lates 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship 

(Assemblies) on Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, 

once again, be able to invite parents to join us in celebrating our 

pupils’ achievements. We will let you know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

  

Nursery 

Morning: Kristina Afternoon: Denis  

Reception 

Spinners: Raima & Raymond Twisters: Sania & Szebasztian 

Year 1 

Delius: Dania & Ibrahim Hockney: Sophia & Ahmed 

Year 2 

Forster: Muzammil & Maya Lister: Aayan & Dali 

Year 3   

Bronte:  The Whole Class! Haworth:  The Whole Class! 

Year 4   

McMillan: Layla & Mohammad A Priestley: Omslama & Prince 

Year 5   

Salt: Zijah & Ruqayah Jowett:  Miro & Nico 

Year 6   

Appleton:  The Whole Class! Cartwright:  The Whole Class! 



STAY SAFE ONLINE THIS

How many tips can you find?How many tips can you find?How many tips can you find?

STAY SAFE ONLINE THISSTAY SAFE ONLINE THIS

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 20.07.2022

www.nationalonlinesafety.com                  @natonlinesafety                  /NationalOnlineSafety                  @nationalonlinesafety

At National Online Safety, we believe in empowering parents, carers and trusted adults with the information to hold an informed conversation about online safety with their children, should they 
feel it is needed. This guide focuses on one of many issues which we believe trusted adults should be aware of. Please visit www.nationalonlinesafety.com for further guides, hints and tips for adults.
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